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NEWS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Date:   October 14, 2017 
Organization:  Solano County Office of Education 
Contact:   Tommy Welch 
Telephone:   707-399-4405 
E-Mail:  twelch@solanocoe.net 
 

 

The Solano County Office of Education (SCOE) and all of its previously closed sites, due to the Atlas fire 
in Solano, Napa, and Sonoma Counties and poor air quality, will resume normal business operations on 
Monday, October 16, 2017.  

“Everyone’s safety and wellbeing is our top priority. We will continue to provide our staff and community 
with updates from Solano County's various public agencies once they become available. Our public 
service agencies have done a phenomenal job keeping us informed and safe,” says Solano County 
Superintendent of Schools Lisette Estrella-Henderson.  
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